
General LIS Scholarships 
 
 
ALA Century Scholarship 
http://www.ala.org/awardsgrants/ala-century-scholarship 
 
Bound to Stay Bound Book Scholarship 
http://www.ala.org/awardsgrants/bound-stay-bound-books-scholarship-0 
 
David H. Clift Scholarship 
http://www.ala.org/awardsgrants/david-h-clift-scholarship 
 
Tom and Roberta Drewes Scholarship 
http://www.ala.org/awardsgrants/tom-and-roberta-drewes-scholarship 
 
Mary V. Gaver Scholarship 
http://www.ala.org/awardsgrants/mary-v-gaver-scholarship 
 
Emily Dean Heilman Award 
http://www.ala.org/awardsgrants/emily-dean-heilman-award 
 
Miriam L. Hornback Scholarship 
http://www.ala.org/awardsgrants/miriam-l-hornback-scholarship 
 
Christopher Hoy/ERT Scholarship 
http://www.ala.org/awardsgrants/christopher-hoyert-scholarship 
 
Christian Larew Memorial Scholarship 
http://www.ala.org/awardsgrants/christian-larew-memorial-scholarship 
 
Tony B. Leisner Scholarship 
http://www.ala.org/awardsgrants/tony-b-leisner-scholarship 
 
Peter Lyman Memorial/SAGE Scholarship in New Media 
http://www.ala.org/awardsgrants/peter-lyman-memorialsage-scholarship-new-media 
 
Frederic G. Melcher Scholarship 
http://www.ala.org/awardsgrants/frederic-g-melcher-scholarship-0 
 
Robert L. Oakley Memorial Scholarship 
http://www.ala.org/awardsgrants/robert-l-oakley-memorial-scholarship 
 
W. David Rozkuszka Scholarship 
http://www.ala.org/awardsgrants/w-david-rozkuszka-scholarship 
 
Student Bridge Scholarship (AASL)  
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http://www.ala.org/awardsgrants/student-bridge-scholarship-program-aasl 
 
The Deg Farrelly Memorial/Alexander Street Press AMIA/FMRT Media Librarian Scholarship 
http://www.ala.org/awardsgrants/deg-farrelly-memorialalexander-street-press-amiafmrt-media-
librarian-scholarship 
 
e-Learning Scholarships 
http://www.ala.org/awardsgrants/e-learning-scholarships 
 
 
AALL Degree Candidate Scholarships 
https://www.scholarships.com/financial-aid/college-scholarships/scholarships-by-major/library-
science-scholarships/aall-degree-candidate-scholarships/ 
 
Alice L. Haltom Educational Fund  
https://www.scholarships.com/financial-aid/college-scholarships/scholarships-by-major/library-
science-scholarships/alice-l-haltom-educational-fund/ 
 
ALISE Research Grant Competition 
https://www.scholarships.com/financial-aid/college-scholarships/scholarships-by-major/library-
science-scholarships/alise-research-grant-competition/ 
 
The Hubbard Scholarship 
https://www.scholarships.com/financial-aid/college-scholarships/scholarships-by-major/library-
science-scholarships/the-hubbard-scholarship/ 
 
Medical Library Association Scholarship 
https://www.mlanet.org/p/cm/ld/fid=303 
 
 
by state: 
 
Alaska Library Association Scholarships for Graduate Library Students 
https://akla.org/newspoke/2018/11/28/alaska-library-association-scholarships-for-graduate-
library-studies/ 
 
Arkansas Library Association Annual Scholarship 
https://www.arlib.org/Scholarships-Page 
 
California Library Association: The Begun Scholarship 
https://www.cla-net.org/page/112 
 
Connecticut Library Association Scholarship 
https://ctlibraryassociation.org/Scholarships 
 
Delaware Library Association: Helen H. Bennet Scholarship 
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https://dla.lib.de.us/scholarships/helen-h-bennett-scholarship/ 
 
Delaware Library Association: Grace Estell Wheeless Scholarship 
https://dla.lib.de.us/scholarships/grace-estelle-wheeless-scholarship/ 
 
Delaware Library Association: Linda Walge Penman Scholarship 
https://dla.lib.de.us/scholarships/linda-walge-penman-scholarship/ 
 
Georgia Library Association: The Beard Scholarship 
https://gla.georgialibraries.org/resources/scholarships/ 
 
Georgia Library Association: The Hubbard Scholarship 
https://gla.georgialibraries.org/resources/scholarships/ 
 
Hawaii Library Association: HLA Student Scholarship 
http://hawaiilibraryassociation.weebly.com/scholarships.html 
 
Idaho Library Association Scholarship 
https://www.petersons.com/scholarship/idaho-library-association-scholarship-111_187709.aspx 
 
Kansas Library Association Scholarship 
https://kslibassoc.org/Scholarships 
 
Kentucky Library Association Linda Kompanik Memorial Scholarhsip 
https://www.klaonline.org/docs/Kentucky%20Library%20Association%20Kompanik%20Schola
rship%20Application%202015.pdf 
 
Maine Library Association: The Phyllis E. Ainsworth Scholarship 
https://mainelibraries.org/scholarships 
 
Maryland Library Association: Nettie B. Taylor Scholarship 
https://www.mdlib.org/content.asp?contentid=310 
 
Mississippi Library Association: Peggy May/MLA Scholarship 
http://www.misslib.org/page-1860365 
 
Missouri Library Association: Ronald G. Bohley Scholarship 
http://molib.org/awards/scholarships/ronald-g-bohley-scholarship/ 
 
New Hampshire Library Association: F Mabel Winchell Loan Fund 
http://nhlibrarians.org/education/ 
 
New Hampshire Library Association: Rosalie Norris Scholarship 
http://nhlibrarians.org/education/ 
 
New Hampshire Library Association: NHLA Continuing Education MacDonald Fund Grant 
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http://nhlibrarians.org/education/ 
 
New Mexico Library Association: Marion Dorroh Memorial Scholarship 
https://nmla.org/scholarships-grants/ 
 
New Mexico Library Association: College Scholarship Fund 
https://nmla.org/scholarships-grants/ 
 
Oklahoma Library Association: Connie Van Fleet Memorial Scholarship 
https://www.oklibs.org/page/ScholarshipApps 
 
Pennsylvania Library Association: MLS/MLIS Scholarship 
https://www.palibraries.org/page/Aid 
 
Vermont Library Association: BLA Graduate Student Scholarship 
https://www.vermontlibraries.org/vla-graduate-student-scholarship 
 
Washington Library Association: Maryan E. Reynolds Scholarship 
https://www.wla.org/maryan-e--reynolds-scholarship 
 
Washington Library Association: Hahn-Ahlers Continuing Education Scholarship 
https://www.wla.org/hahn-ahlers-continuing-education-scholarship 
 
Washington Library Association: WALE Continuing Education Scholarship 
https://www.wla.org/wale-continuing-education-scholarship 
 
West Virginia Library Association Scholarship 
https://wvla.org/content.php?page=West_Virginia_Library_Association_Scholarship 
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